
 

           Christina Williams Memorial 

Due to the many construction activities for the south side of Imjin 
Parkway (adjacent to the memorial), effective immediately, we are 
requesting that you please contact us ahead of time to schedule access. 

We are happy to accommodate access to the memorial but safety is our 
priority.  There is a lot of heavy equipment running in the vicinity and 
escorting you to the memorial is the safest way to ensure your safety 
and the safety of those working in the area. 

 

Please contact: 

Conner Schivo (Monterey Peninsula Engineering) 831-277-0137 or 
conner@MPE2000 

OR 

City of Marina – mmowery@cityofmarina.org 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

 


